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Partner Kenneth Davis Quoted in Diagnostic Imaging 
Intelligence Report on Imaging Joint Ventures and the Stark 
Law
August 2006

W. Kenneth Davis, a partner in the Firm's Health Care Practice, was quoted extensively in a 
Diagnostic Imaging Intelligence Report article discussing strategies for unwinding or restructuring 
imaging joint ventures in the face of recent modifications to the Stark Law ("Strategies for 
Restructuring Imaging Joint Ventures," August 2006).
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